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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, September 30, 2008 9:48 AM
To:                                   'Kiernan, James'
Subject:                          RO2466 RE: Extension Request-Site Investigation 
Report; Park Street Landing 2301-2337 Blanding Avenue
Attachments:                 RO2466 DIR_L_2008-07-10.pdf

 
James,
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the report referenced below is extended to 
October 15, 2008.  The Request for Funds letter is attached.  The regulatory oversight account is 
currently a negative $606.20.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
 

From: Kiernan, James [mailto:jkiernan@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 8:59 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Extension Request-Site Investigation Report; Park Street Landing 2301-2337 Blanding Avenue
 
Hi Jerry,
 
As I mentioned on the phone, I am the new CRA project manager for numerous Chevron 
sites in Alameda County as of last week.  However, it appears the only site I have with 
yourself as the caseworker is the 2301 Blanding Avenue site.  The remainder are with 
Steven Plunkett.  
 
As we discussed, we have a deadline of today (9/30/08) for submission of the Site 
Investigation Report presenting the results of the recent work at the site per our work plan 
dated 1/10/08, and your letters dated 10/17/07 and 1/30/08.  Unfortunately, I took over 
these sites last week and am still trying to get a handle on each.  Therefore, as this is an 
involved site and investigation, I do not believe we will be able to meet this deadline as I 
need more time to provide a comprehensive review of this report.  As a result, I would like 
to respectfully request an extension of the due date for submittal of the report to 
Wednesday 10/15.  I anticipate the report being completed before then, but just to be safe.  
Please let me know if this is amenable to you.
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Additionally, as we discussed, if you could send me a copy of the request for funds letter so 
I can determine what happened.  Thanks, and I look forward to working with you.      
 
Sincerely,
 
James P. Kiernan, P.E.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2000 Opportunity Drive, Suite 110
Roseville, CA 95678
Direct: (916) 677-3407 x102
Cell: (916) 919-6759
Fax: (916) 677-3687
jkiernan@craworld.com
 
Visit us at www.craworld.com
 
This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or 
distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete all 
copies.
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